
Dear US National Forest Service Staff, 

 

Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project presents Idaho, particularly rural Idaho, with a huge 

economic and environmental opportunity. I am writing to encourage you to permit the project as 

quickly as possible. 

 

Restoring the Stibnite Gold Project site will be an incredible investment. Work clearly needs to be 

done in the area but it should not be funded through taxpayer dollars. Fortunately, Midas Gold 

Idaho wants to make the investment. The company is proposing a mining project and full-scale 

restoration project. They have plans to reconnect fish with their natural spawning grounds, properly 

reprocess and safely store old tailings and solve sedimentation issues. 

 

Thank you for considering my thoughts on the project. I urge you to move forward with alternative 

two. 

Midas will improve the future for everyone involved. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Don Johnson 

 

 

Name: Don Johnson 


